
Dear Resident,

We are consulting on plans to refurbish and re-open The Honest Miller pub in Brook,  
as well as creating four high quality family houses in the grounds. 

Before submitting a planning application to Ashford Borough Council, we want to hear 
your thoughts on the plans. You can find out more on our website and by participating in 
our online Q&A events.

You won’t need to download or install any software. The events will start with a  
presentation from the project team. You can submit questions before or during the events 
and the team will be available to answer these live.

If you do not have internet access, please call our consultation team, Your Shout, on  
0800 955 1042 (freephone, lines open 9-5, Mon-Fri), and we can send you a hard copy of 
the information.  
You can also write to us (no need for a stamp):   
FREEPOST RTXU-JGSR-KHLE, Honest Miller Consultation, Your Shout, 28 China Works, London, SE1 7SJ

All feedback received will help us shape our submission to Ashford Borough Council.  

Yours faithfully,  
The Honest Miller Consultation Team
Churchill Property Trading Limited 
a subsidiary of Churchill Property Group

honestmiller.site | 0800 955 1042 | honestmiller@yourshout.org
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Our online Q&A events will be held on:  

Thursday 8 April at 4.30pm|Friday 9 April at 7.00pm   
You can take part in the events on our website: 
 

honestmiller.site 
A recording of the events will be available on the website in the following week.

Data will be held by Your Shout and the project team. Your comments, name and address details may be given to Ashford Borough Council as part of the 
planning application process. By volunteering this information you are giving your consent for us to process your data regarding The Honest Miller project.    
 

You can withdraw consent for us to use your data at any time by emailing us at privacy@yourshout.com.You have a right to complain to the Information 
Commissioner’s Office at any time if you feel there is a problem with the way we are handling your data.


